
 
 
 
 
September 8, 2020 

 
 
 
Arkansas Educational Television Commission (Arkansas PBS), licensee of noncommercial 

educational station KETZ. El Dorado, Arkansas, requests carriage of the station on DBS 

providers serving the El Dorado/Monroe Designated Market Area. 

 

Please direct questions regarding this carriage statement to: 

 

Name: Ed Leon  

Phone: (501) 662-2386  

Email: eleon@myarkansaspbs.org  

 

and to the carriage election contact listed in the station’s online public file. 
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